

General Body Meeting

January 26, 2021 at 1800 Zoom

Topic	Discussion/Decision	Action Items	Lead
Call to order			Katie Imel
Report of Officers	President's Report - Nominating Committee - Special committee elected by the general body to put together a slate of nominees for next year's elected officers - The nominating committee is not responsible for filling committee chair positions - PTA president is not a member of the nominating committee - Once the nominations are complete, the nominating committee position dissolves - Nominees must be current paying PTA members - Three members are needed for the committee and must include a GHES staff member - Intent to Serve	- If you know anyone that would be interested in being a part of the nominating committee, please email Katie Imel at ghesptapresident@gmail.com	Katie Imel
	- Each current board member must complete an "intent to serve" form, which will be emailed this week to current board members - This form must be completed whether or not you wish to continue the role as a board member - VA Citizenship Essay is due by February 1	- If you know anyone that would be interested in holding a board/committee position, please have them fill out the intent to serve form available on GHPTA.com	
	Treasurer's Report - Current balance is \$32,320.79		Brian DeFazio
	VP Fundraising Report - Boosterthon, our main fundraiser, will be virtual this year with the theme "Just Dance" - Will be held February 24 - March 4 - Students will have 35 minutes of dance fitness - Partnering with "Dream Dinners," so 3 meals will be \$50, and \$10 goes back to the PTA - More information will be released this week, but will be the entire month of March		Pam Willard
	 VP Programs Report We had another great turnout for P.E. Trivia night. Thanks to all the families who participated and to Mr. Berge for hosting! 		Charlotte Lindberg



Grange Hall Elementary SchoolParent Teacher Association

	 February's Family Engagement Activity will be another photo contest. We are asking families to submit a photo of their students' Valentine creations. It can be whatever homemade craft or creation your children have created (Valentine cards, baked heart-shaped cookies, etc.) Have fun with it! 		
	Principal Report - Thank you to the PTA for the \$50 donation to pay the guest author with "Light it up with Lexia" challenge - The PTA snack cart is fully stocked and ready to be provided to the teachers - The PTA is providing Chick-Fil-A for the teachers on Friday		Courtney Jones
	Lead Teachers - Mrs. Hugate: Thank you to the PTA for all you did for the teachers during the holiday season. Teachers especially liked the spaghetti, syrup, and soda that was donated!		Vickie Hugate
	Ortin-Gillingham Training - Mrs. Lucas provided a video displaying the training she and other Kindergarten teachers learned during the Ortin-Gillingham training		Kelly Lucas
Committee Reports	Student Activities - The GHES dance will be a virtual pajama party this year and will be held February 26		Lonnie Grady
	Yearbook - All yearbook portraits for individual students must be submitted by February 12 - Yearbooks must also be ordered by February 12	 Ensure yearbook pictures are submitted Order yearbook 	Kari Sims, Aimee Barker
	International Night - International Night will be virtual this year and is scheduled for April 23 - Active Night will also be virtual		Linda Layton
Next Session	Next general body meeting 2/11/21 at 1800		Katie Imel
Adjournment			Katie Imel